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Date Report Sent: February 4, 20254 
 
Since the Fall COG meeting, our MD19 GAT team has had a number of Zoom meetings to update each 
other and to share ideas about growth.  Two options for new Clubs we are looking at are Campus Clubs 
and Virtual Clubs.  Also, there is a new option I was made aware from District N and that is a specialty club 
focused on preparation and disaster relief. N is working on one in in the Clark County area and another is 
up in the Puget Sound area. These are modeled after the Lions Alert program.   
 
Here is where the Districts are working on developing new Clubs… 
 

• District L - no information 

• District I  - Salmon Arm, Grand Forks, Omak 

• District O - Marysville, Factoria/New Castle 

• District N - Midland, East Vancouver and the Specialty Club for Preparation and Disaster Relief 

• District S – Kennewick 
 
Another option we are investigating is to search out a course at a University Business School that focuses 
on Non Profit Management.  We are hoping to see if we can work with a Business School to get them to 
do a live study on “Lions”.  If we can find interest we would supply the course with detailed information and 
task them with coming up with suggestions for success.  We would also use this method for the opportunity 
to create a Campus Club at that School. 
 
I look forward to seeing new clubs in MD 19 in the coming months.   
 

Regards, 
George Sim - MD 19 GET Coordinator 
georgesim@shaw.ca 
778-838-8727 
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